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18th June 2020 
 
Dear Parents /Carers 
 
 
I would like to update you on how things are progressing in school. As you know we 
have welcomed back Y6,Y1 and Reception children who are enjoying their learning as 
socially distanced as possible. Today, we are in a position to be able to invite some 
Nursery and Y5 children back to school to fill the ‘bubbles’ already created in school. A 
survey will follow this letter for you to fill in if you require a place in either of these year 
groups. We will have to prioritise as numbers are limited. We then hope to invite Y2’s in 
the very near future. Children of these year groups Y6,Y5,Y2,Y1,R and N will be joining 
bubbles of up to 15 children as a maximum from Monday to Thursday. Fridays are for 
extra cleaning and teacher preparation time.  
 
 
As all our teachers are now back in school teaching full time Mondays – Thursdays; 
online learning for those children still at home may begin to look a little different. 
Lessons will still be posted daily for all children to complete but interaction with teachers 
may not be as immediate as it has been up to this point as teachers are teaching during 
the day. Therefore, if you are using the Google classroom to communicate with 
teachers be aware a response may take longer than it has in the past. Also, can I ask 
parents to monitor the comments children are writing. (Some are really not appropriate 
messages to their teachers) 
 
 
It has been so nice to hear the children back in their classrooms, learning and enjoying 
their friends, I hope to see more children back safely as we move forward.  
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Ms J Sorohan 
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